
Hello Penn Valley families!

On Saturday, May 18th, Penn Valley PTO will be hosting our first ever Flea Market! We hope
this is the first of many!

Spaces are open to anyone who would like to sell, you do not need to be a Penn Valley family,
so if you know a neighbor or friend that likes selling at flea markets, send them our way!

Please see the attached flyer for details. If you have any questions, contact us at
pennvalleypto@gmail.com.

We hope to see you there!

Penn Valley PTO

Attachments:

Penn_Valley_Flea_Market.pdf (498.5 KB)

https://storage.googleapis.com/pt05-2/messages/attachments/a20a402b31dc8990e915bccf354dd82f/Penn_Valley_Flea_Market.pdf

